
A new permit scheme for garden waste collections
starts this year.

To receive garden waste collections from 1 April 2025, you must
purchase an annual permit. This will replace your direct debit.

Garden waste subscriptions
are changing this April

Or call 01235 422422 

What you need to do:

Visit the council’s website or scan the QR code
below to make a one-off, annual payment for your
garden waste collections. 

When you get it in the post, stick your permit to
the lid of your brown bin.

You can also sign up for an online account on our
website to make things easier when you purchase
your next permit in 2026.

southandvale.gov.uk/GardenWastePermit

https://www.southandvale.gov.uk/gardenwastepermit

